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TOWN OF MOUNT DESERT 
SHELLFISH COMMITTEE 

 
Thursday, July 13, 2017 

 
Town Hall Meeting Room 

21 Sea Street 
Northeast Harbor 

 
Members Present: Victor Doyle, Earl Moore, Ben Hamor, Tom Falt, and Town 
Clerk Claire Woolfolk.  Also present were Commercial License holders Brian 
Silverman, Rustin Taylor, and David Dunton 

 
 

I. Call to order 4:30 p.m. 

Chairman Victor Doyle opened the meeting at 4:35pm. 

II. Warden Update 

Warden Guildford gave a brief review of warden activity and reported that 
after issuing two summons and a warning, it appears that word has gotten 
out the flats are being patrolled and illegal activity has greatly diminished. 

III. Appointments/Resignations 

A. Accept, with regret, the resignation of John Stanley from the Shellfish 
Committee effective July 1, 2017 

 
John Stanley has moved to Southwest Harbor and is no longer able to 
serve on Mount Desert’s shellfish committee. 

 
MOTION:  Moved and seconded (Doyle/Falt) to accept with regret the 
resignation of John Stanley.  Motion passed 4-0. 
 
B. Nomination for new Committees Members 

 
A short discussion of possible new candidates for the committee was held.  
It was agreed that members would check with personal contacts to see 
whose names should be put forth that would be willing to serve. 

 
IV. Such other business as may be legally conducted 

None presented. 

V. Adjourn 

MOTION:  Moved and seconded (Falt/Hamor) to adjourn the meeting.  
Motion passed 4-0 

Meeting adjourned at 5:03pm. 
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